
 

 
VAIL HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Meeting Notice: Bollard System Planned For Vail Village and Lionshead. 

February  17, 2022  

 
TOV Town Council Evening Meeting: 6:00 p.m. February 21, 2023 

 

The Town of Vail has contracted with a consultant to complete the design of the Vail Pedestrian Village Safety Project 

which includes the selection of and the design of approximately 70 bollards and or equivalent safety measures and barricades 

at various locations within the Vail Village, the Lionshead Village, and Ford Park. The purpose of this discussion is to 

confirm the project goals, review the initial concept, and identify initial concerns.   

 
There are concerns that this could have an adverse effect upon residential owners in the Village/Lionshead cores 

and those in adjacent residential neighborhoods.  These concerns are a result of impacts from earlier stages of the 

TOV effort to restrict vehicular access within portion of Vail Village. VHA recommends that additional public 

discussion with affected residential and commercial owners should occur, prior to making further decisions on 

this proposal.  
 

TOV Staff Recommendation: Staff Recommends that the Council confirms the project goals and provide and additional 

input and or direction.  See attached documents for additional information.  Staff memo to Town Council and detailed 

presentation of the proposal.  

  

************************************* 

https://www.vailhomeowners.com/BollardsCouncil_Memo_2-21-23.pdf
https://www.vailhomeowners.com/BollardsTown_Council_2-21-23_Presentation.pdf
https://www.vailhomeowners.com/BollardsTown_Council_2-21-23_Presentation.pdf


VHA provides clear and concise discussions of matters affecting the Vail community in the belief that an informed 

citizenry will be an engaged citizenry.   Our intent is to promote more citizen involvement and community 

discussions of issues facing the Town.   If this is an issue that concern you, please make your views known to 

town officials.  By joining with VHA, as a member, paid-subscriber or reader you can add your voice to sustain 

what is good about our community and to shine a spotlight on important issues. 

**************************** 

To receive VHA letters and reports as a Reader, Paid-Subscriber or Member. 

Contact: 

vailhomeownersassoc@gmail.com 
Post Office Box 238 Vail, Colorado 81658 

Telephone: (970) 331-2099 Email: vha@vail.net Website: www.vailhomeowners.com 
Copyright: 2023 
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